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Dear All,

With the two-week half term just around the corner we wanted to thank everyone for their
continued support and contribution to events so far and set out the upcoming planned fun!
So far this term the PTFA have used fundraising monies to buy cooking equipment for
cooking club, a large sand and water tray with lid and sand for EYFS, Year 6 end of SATs
pizza treat and Year 6 leavers trip with leavers gifts. PTFA monies will also be used towards
the end of term trips; with more information to be provided soon.

This term the following events are planned:

- Thursday 23 May- Courtenay Class bake sale

- Thursday 13 June and Friday 14 June- parent/carer day crafting (volunteers needed please)
- Thursday 20 June- Templar Class bake sale

- Friday 21 June- non-uniform in return for soft toy donation

- Friday 28 June- non-uniform in return for a sweet/chocolate donation

- Friday 5 July- Summer Fete

We will also be doing a recycle school uniform sale: date to be confirmed.

Thank you again for all of your support.

Your PTFA




